
$3,199 - 1202 Rexton Drive, Oshawa (kedron)
MLS® #E12450808 

$3,199
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family on 0.00 Acres

Kedron, Oshawa (kedron), Ontario

Welcome to 1202 Rexton Drive, a beautifully
designed Medallion-built home in the North
Oshawa Community. This bright and spacious
4-bedroom, 3-bathroom detached home offers
approximately 2,139 sq. ft. across the main
and second floors (basement not included).
Featuring grand 12-ft ceilings, rich hardwood
floors, and an open-concept layout, this home
is perfect for comfortable family living. The
modern chef's kitchen includes a Cooktop,
Built-in wall Oven and Microwave, Stainless
steel fridge, stylish cabinetry, and a large
island. The breakfast area walks out to the
backyard, ideal for outdoor entertainment.
Upstairs, the primary bedroom boasts a huge
walk-in closet and a spa-like ensuite with a
soaker tub, double sinks, and a glass shower.
Three additional bedrooms, a full bath, and
upper-level laundry complete this elegant
home. Located in a family-friendly community
close to schools, parks, shopping, and major
highways. Single-car Garage and Driveway
parking available (no sidewalk). (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # E12450808

Price $3,199

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3.00

Half Baths 1

Acres 0.00



Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information

Address 1202 Rexton Drive

Subdivision Kedron

City Oshawa (kedron)

Province Ontario

Postal Code L1H8L7

Amenities

Parking Spaces 3

Parking Garage

# of Garages 1

Interior

Appliances Oven - Built-In, Dishwasher, Dryer, Stove, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Natural gas Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning, Air exchanger

Fireplace Yes

# of Stories 2

Basement Separate entrance

Exterior

Exterior Brick

Lot Description 30 x 104.3 FT|under 1/2 acre

Foundation Concrete

Listing Details

Listing Office RIGHT AT HOME REALTY
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